
 

 

Updates on the Vaccines and Vaccine Hesitancy 

 
The Maryland Department of Health (MDH) Behavioral Health Administration 
(BHA) presents an important webinar for Maryland providers: 
 

Updates on the Vaccines and Vaccine Hesitancy  
Friday, June 11 | 10-11 a.m. 
Register here  

 
This webinar will focus on the following: 
 

● The latest information on the vaccines 
● How to effectively communicate with those who are vaccine hesitant, 

including those unsure about the severity of the pandemic or susceptible to 
misinformation that resonates with their views  

 
Presenters include MDH’s Rebecca Perlmutter, MPH, and Tara Sell, PhD, an 
Assistant Professor in the Johns Hopkins University Department of Environmental 
Health and Engineering and a Senior Associate at the Center for Health Security at 
the Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of Public Health. 
 
Register today or for questions, contact steven.whitefield@maryland.gov.  
 
To view previous BHA vaccine webinars: 

● March 30: Addressing Vaccine Hesitancy that You, Your Colleagues, or 
Those in Your Care May Have 

● April 26: Strategies for Providers to Increase Vaccine Uptake 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_D8ngiLp7S7udL_tBL6aY9w
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_D8ngiLp7S7udL_tBL6aY9w
mailto:steven.whitefield@maryland.gov
https://youtu.be/we7OJ8j9bAA
https://youtu.be/we7OJ8j9bAA
https://youtu.be/V2BW2irS3Wg

